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The closing of the intersection of Cherry Springs Ranch Drive (CSRD) and 105 is conditioned
with the construction of Appaloosa Drive into the site. The leaving of the CSRD intersection
would create two locations where the intersection spacing would not be in conformance  with
the criteria, creating a compromise in public safety. This road is anticipated to be a 4 lane
principal arterial in which the proposed spacing would not be in the best interest of the safety of
the function of 105.

The statement that there is no additional access is incorrect. CSRD has access at Trumpeters
court, as well, this intersection has no bearing on the creek crossing.  

Due to the safety concerns, the CSRD connection to 105 will need to be closed at the time
Appaloosa Drive is extended into the site. Construction documents for the extension of
Appaloosa should include the construction of the cul-de-sac and the closing of the connection.




